KELLY H. BAXTER
P.O. BOX 11193

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702
OFFICE TELEPHONE

915/882-8181

June 15, 1987

Charles Goocd
Box 36

Elida, NM 88116
Dear Mr. Good:

Please find enclosed a copy of an application for the
proposed disposal well on your land approximately 8 miles
Scuth of Caprock, New Mexico which we discussed over the
rhone a month or so ago.

If you have any questions or need anything else please
let me know.

Sincerely yours,
Kelly H. Baxtgér
KHB/hs

cc: 0il Conservation Division



